
From: Les Ciseaux  

Sent: Tuesday, September 08, 2015 2:20 PM 
To: Corby, Mike 

Cc:  
Subject: File: Z8483 

 

To whom it may concern: 

I am the director of Les Ciseaux Ltd. At 350 Dundas St, London-On.  I've just recently heard city 

of London is planning to build a Social Housing right next to our business. Due to the nature of 

our clients at the salon, our business will be affected substantially if this were to occur and we 

will be forced to move our business elsewhere. We are very happy at this current location and I 

believe my salon plays a major role in rebuilding downtown. Therefore,  I strongly object to this 

plan of building a Social Housing at this location and I strongly believe other small business 

owners in the surrounding  area would feel the same way.  

Please consider. 

Sincerely, 

JennyLuong 

 


